

Reading. Form 4

1. Read the text and tick what you can see in the Maim Street. Прочитай текст та обери, що можна побачити на Меін Стріт.

Hello! My name is Kate. I live in Kyiv. It is a big city. I live at 5 Main Street. My street is very nice. There are a lot of tall buildings there. There are also many cars and buses in the street. I live in a block of flats. There is the shop next to it. Just opposite the shop there is a museum. Behind the museum there is my school. Near the school there is a big park. I like riding a bike there.



2. Read the text. Choose true or false. Прочитай текст та обери правдиві твердження.

- | | |
|--|--------------|
| 1. Kate's home is Lviv. | True / False |
| 2. She lives in a flat. | True / False |
| 3. There is no museum in the Maim Street | True / False |
| 4. The block of flats is next to the shop. | True / False |
| 5. The school is not far from Kate's home. | True / False |
| 6. Kate likes flying a kite in the park. | True / False |

3. Read the text and choose the correct variant. Прочитай текст та обери правильний варіант.

Hi, Diana!

I'm writing to you about my holiday in America. On the first of July I travelled to the States with my parents. My dad went there on business, and he took mum and me with him. We stayed in New York with his friends for two weeks. On July 4th they celebrated their favourite holiday, Independence Day. There was a street party in the centre of the city and in the afternoon we watched an American football mach. And in the evening there were big fireworks. There were lots of people outdoors. They shouted and cheered. The next day we made a sightseeing tour of the city centre on a tourist bus. There are a lot of big skyscrapers, hotels, yellow cabs, interesting museums and shops in New York. We were on the Brooklyn Bridge, saw the Statue of Liberty. It is really wonderful. Then we visited the fantastic art Gallery and walked around shops all day. Our plane to Kyiv was on the 15th. I will never forget my journey to New York!

Lots of love,

Alice

1) Who was in New York on business?

- A) Diana
- B) Alice's mother
- C) Alice's father

2) What do Americans celebrate on July 4th?

- a) Fireworks
- b) Independence Day
- c) Liberty Day

3) Where did they stay?

- a) At a hotel
- b) With their friends
- c) At Alice's parents

4) Whose friends live in New York

- a) Father's
- b) Mother's
- c) Diana's

5) How did the travel around New York?

- a) On foot
- b) By cab
- c) By bus

